
 

          

 

                                                 January 6, 2023 

                MGC eShooter 
                    Happy New Year From MGC 

Christmas/Holiday Party New Year’s Day 

For the first time in two years we were able to hold 

the MGC Christmas party and it was a nice day and 

a great time. The food was outstanding, a big 

THANK YOU to everyone who brought a 

dish/appetizer/dessert to share. I don’t think 

anyone went away hungry. 



The MGC Scholarship Raffle was also held that day 

and we had the best selection of prizes that we’ve 

ever had. THANK YOU to those that donated prizes 

for the raffle. The winners are posted on the MGC 

website. www.mplsgunclub.com 

 

 

Summer League Capitan Meeting 

It’s not too early to be thinking about the summer 

leagues. The meeting will be Wednesday March 

22nd. Start rounding your team up and invite people 

that you think would be interested. Nothing better 

than spending an afternoon/evening with friends at 

MGC. 

 

 

http://www.mplsgunclub.com/


         MGC Club Champion -- Jake Boerboon 

T 



MGC Club Championship 

 

The MGC Club High All Around Championship was 

held in conjunction with the Holiday Party. 25 Skeet, 

25 Trap and 25 five Stand targets. 

For the last EIGHT years, Doug Dingman was King of 

the Championship!!! This year the competition was 

as fierce as the summer leagues. When it was all 

done, ONE target separated first and second place. 

Jake Boerboon took the Championship by hitting 70 

out of the 75 targets. CONGRATULATIONS JAKE!!! 

 

 

Components/shells 

Mark has acquired some shells, primers and 

powder. This is for MEMBERS ONLY. 

Cheddit Primers. $63/1000 2K per Member 

Shells. Up to 5 flats per member/league shooter 

Economy Shells. We have in stock  



1 oz.7 ½ 

1 1/8 oz.7 ½ 

1 1/8 oz. 3dr 7 ½             $94.00 including tax. 

1 oz. 8 

1 1/8 oz. 8 

1 1/8 oz. 3dr 8 

Winchester AA 1 1/8 oz. 7 ½    $115 including tax.    

 

Winter Shooting 

Saturday January 7 MGC will be hosting the 4th 

Annual Polar Bear Skeet Shoot. This is a non-

registered fun shoot. It’s a lot of fun, it gets you out 

of the house, and you could win some cash. 

Jackpot Trap and Jackpot 5 Stand is held Saturday 

and Sunday. Again, they’re fun to shoot and there is 

cash prizes. C’mon out and give ‘em a try. 

 

 



 

 

Painting the Skeet Houses 

IF you know of anyone who would be interested in 

painting the skeet houses we are taking bids to get 

it done. They’re overdue and we’d like to get them 

done ASAP in the spring. Have them contact Mark 

at the Club. 952-469-4386 

Embrace the winter everyone…..me thinks it’s here 

to stay.  :>( 

 

Jim W 



 





 

 


